
Open Forum ---- Saturday 5th October 2013 

In the interval the chairman called as many riders to attend the meeting as 

possible and asked those present about the Eastern Centre Grass Track 

Championships with having only a one day championship nobody seem to 

have any opinions to this question so the chairman stated that the 

committee had discussed this matter in earlier meetings and with this the 

2014 Eastern Centre Grass Track Championships Meeting would be held on a 

one day event we would hope to include all classes so we would look at the 

National dates before we decide on the date and club and venue. We would 

have to ask all clubs that will be running a meeting to see if they were 

prepared to run it and then the sub- committee will sit down and decide on 

where and when it would be held and try to avoid clashes with neighbouring 

centres or National Meetings. With no other questions the chairman thanked 

the riders for their attendance and closed the forum.  


